MAKWELL

Water Supply

CORPORATION
912-397-6253

Fax (512) 357-0152
PO Box 158 Maxwell, TX 78656
www.maxwellwsc.com

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM OF THE
BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF THE
MAXWELL WATER SUPPLY CORPORATION

In accordance with the provision of the Texas Open Meetings Act, Chapter 5651, Texas Government Code notice is hereby
given that a possible Quorum of the governing body of Maxwell Water Supply Corporation, may take place on the 11" day

of June, 2019 at 7:00 P.M. at the Maxwell Social Club at 180 4" Street, Maxwell, TX 78656.

One or more members of the Maxwell WSC Board of Directors may attend a public meeting
for broad based input from Members and the general public on the Maxwell WSC

Wastewater Project, scheduled for June 11, 2019.

Maxwell WSC staff and engineers will present information regarding the proposed Maxwell
WSC Wastewater Project. After presentation staff and engineer will answer questions and

concerns from Members and general public that are in attendance.

No action will be taken at this meeting.

Posted at 9:30 A.M. on this 8" day of June, 2019.
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